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Midwifery Day- May 5, 2006 

Midwifery day was celebrated first time in district Thatta on May 5, 2005 by District 

Health department in collaboration with GoP-UNFPA District Support Team Thatta. 

Venue: 

Nursing/Midwifery School, District Headquarter Hospital (DHQ) , Makli, Thatta 

Participants: 

 Dr. Naheed Jamali, Project Director Reproductive Health Project (RHP) Sindh. 

 Dr. Hafeez-ul-Haq, EDO-Health, Thatta 

 Dr. M. Younis Chachar, Deputy Project Director RHP Sindh. 

 Dr. Sayed Lal Mir Shah, Medical superintendent, DHQ, Makli, Thatta  

 Dr. Iqbal Qazi, DDOH (Curative), EDO-Health office Thatta 

 Ms. Zarina, Principal Nursing/Midwifery School, DHQ, Makli, Thatta 

 Mr. Ajmal Memon, DPWO, Thatta 

 Dr. Aftab Taj Kahkwani, General Manager, AKHSP, Sindh 

 Ms.Mehmooda Afroz, Midwifery Tutor, Aga Khan Maternal and Child Care Centre, 

Hyderabad  

 Ms. Sheereen, Midwifery Tutor, Nursing/Midwifery School, DHQ, Makli, Thatta 

 Ms. Saheba, Assistant district coordinator, LHW program, Thatta 

 Representative of HANDS 

 Midwifes, Lady Health Visitors and Nurse/midwifes working in health department 

Thatta. 

 Students of Midwifery at Nursing/Midwifery School, DHQ, Makli, Thatta 

 Dr. Abdul Rehman Pirzado, District Program Officer, DST Thatta 
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 Mr. Asif Abbasi, Operations assistant, DST Thatta 

Proceedings: 

 Day started with recitation from Holy Quran by Dr. Iqbal Qazi. 

 Celebrations were anchored by Ms. Sheereen 

 Presided by Dr. Hafeez-ul-Haq, with Ms. Zarina, Dr. Naheed Jamali and Dr. 

Pirzado on dais. 

 Principal Nursing/Midwifery School, Thatta welcomed the participants 

 Dr. Jamali expressed her views on RHP and role of midwifes in improving RH 

status of the population. 

 Dr. Abdul Rehman Pirzado thanked all Skilled Birth Attendants specially midwifes 

for their services in providing safe delivery services. He also congratulated EDOH 

on achieving 15 round the clock [24/7] labor room services in the district. 

 Working Midwifes [3] expressed their views and joy on celebrations of Midwifery 

day first time in district Thatta. 

 Midwifery students shared their views 

 Dr. Aftab shared his views on importance of Midwifes 

 Ms.Mehmooda Afroz shared her views 

 Dr. Memon in his presidential remarks thanked UNFPA for providing financial and 

technical support. He shared with participants his feelings on celebrations 

Midwifery day first time ever at Thatta. 

 Dr. Lal  Mir thanked participants 

 It was announced that next year TWO awards will be presented to best performing 

Midwifes in Thatta sponsored by 7th Country Program and RHP Sindh 

 Refreshment was served to local participants and lunch to outstation participants. 



 

 
Phone /Fax:0298-770702 

dstthatta@hyd.paknet.com.pk 
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